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Happy New Year!  

As we enter a new year, I wish you all a New 

Year filled with many successes and contin-

ued progress. During the winter break, I 

hope you had the chance to catch up with 

friends and family and enjoy some rest. I spent time reflecting on 

2023 and the work and opportunities ahead in 2024. 
 

School resumes on Monday, January 8, 2024. We will hit the 

ground running with our curriculum, ready to inspire and         

challenge our students to reach new heights. Students will finish 

their FAST PM 2 Testing and complete any necessary make-up. We 

are confident that the second half of the school year will be filled 

with exciting learning opportunities and achievements. 
 

All parents and community stakeholders are invited to our Special 

SAC Meeting on Wednesday, January 10, 2024, at 6 pm. The      

purpose is to discuss the Florida School Recognition Program (A+ 

Funds), create written proposals with the staff, and vote to        

approve proposals. Attendance is required for all SAC Committee 

members to meet quorum. Voting will be conducted. 
 

Our 2023-24 school goal is to maintain our “A” rated school       

status. I need your help! Please support us by ensuring your child 

takes advantage of our FREE tutoring for all students in math and 

reading on Mondays through Thursdays from 4:45 pm to 5:45 pm. 

Thank you for your continued support and collaboration! 

Happy New Year! 

 

Dr. Harrigan, Principal 

December 
 2023 



Xtreme Action Park, Reward Field Trip 





MCA HOLIDAY SPIRIT 
WEEK 

The MCA monthly newsletter 

is created in conjunction 

with teachers, support staff, 

club sponsors, and coaches.  

If you would like to            

contribute, please contact:             

Dr. Frank Pizzo @ 
frank.pizzo@browardschools.com 

754-322-3939 



Help Support our  
MCA Partner 

Sunrise Subs and Grill 

10184 Northwest 47th Street 

Sunrise, Florida 33351 

(954) 641-9161 

MTL Induction Ceremony  
Congratulations to Millenium 6-12 and MTL Coordinator Ms. Kadeen Thomas for hosting a 
beautiful, family-packed MTL induction ceremony!  
 
The Millenium 6-12 Collegiate Academy's MTL Induction Ceremony was held on Thursday, 
November 30th at 6:00 p.m. We are grateful for the dedication and hard work of those who 
were able to attend, including Principal Dr. Gastrid Harrigan, MTL Coordinator at Silver Trail 
MS Pachusha Vil, former MTL Mentor Aawens Cinsinatus, and a host of parents and friends.  
We thank you all for your continuous support of this program.  
Congratulations to the newly inducted MTL Members on a spectacular job...now the REAL 

We are excited to get to know you and your 
favorite breakfast foods and become your 
favorite place to visit for a quick take-out 
meal or for a personalized delivery service. 
We take pride in our food and feel confi-
dent that after the first bite, you will, too.   

tel:9546419161


CLUB CORNER—Join NOW! 

The Book and Game Club meets on Wednes-
days in room 454 from 4:30 to 6:00 PM. Stu-
dents play games of all sorts: Dungeons and 
Dragons, chess, Uno, checkers, and cards—
anything they want to as long as no technolo-
gy is involved. The group chose books, and 
students had private reading time. The club 
aims to meet new people, play "old school" 

Bluapple Poetry Club meets on Thurs-
days in room 454 from 4:3 to 5:30 PM. 
Bluapple, a part of the Jason Taylor Foun-
dation, provides teaching, writing work-
shops, and Poetry Slam competitions 
dedicated to the creative writing process 
of Spoken Word Poetry. You do not have 
to be an established writer or performer 
to join. We are a collaborative creative 
writing group focused on helping each 
other reach the next step in our individu-
al and group creative writing journey.  

Kelley Elisabeth-Fisher 
AP Literature and Composition 
English Honors 2 



HIP CLUB 

Wendy B. Moskowitz, Sponsor 

 

 

HIP (health informational project) is a club 

that teaches seniors and juniors to educate 

freshmen peers about mental and physical 

health education by presenting during their 

study halls and research classes. I also pre-

pared sophomores for their presentation the 

following school year by laying the ground-

work. We create a safe and sup-

portive place to talk about health 

education. They are trying to en-

gage them in the subject to have 

fun and be interested in health edu-

cation. We offer tips on health-

related trou-

bles (mental 

or physical) 

students 

may have 

and reward 

them for 

participating with wristbands and fidget toys, things that 

can encourage them and keep them focused.   



MCA Literacy Night earlier this month was 
the ultimate "Slumber Party!" 

Families flaunted their favorite jammies 
while rotating through various literacy  
stations throughout the evening. Whether 
it was identifying figurative language 
through the latest songs, deciphering and 

solving riddles in a Reading Escape Room, or recalling 
knowledge with a click of a buzzer in Jeopardy, 
our AMAZING Star English Language Arts, Reading and Debate 
teachers provided engaging literacy take-aways for families to 
help their child at home! We kicked off our school-wide Read-
ing Across Broward Challenge as part of the event. All students 
are encouraged to read at least 40 minutes daily and to input 
their minutes through Beanstack on Clever. Incentives will be 
given to top performers every month starting in January!  

We will see you at 
our next event! 

Kim Jean, 

Literacy 

Coach 





MCA HOLIDAY CHEER 



MCA STAFF 







Social Media Tips for Teens 
Follow the rules ... 
 
Think before you post 
Do not post or share messages, pictures, or 
videos you would not want the world to 
see. You cannot control how information is 
shared by those who see it, even if you 
post it privately or later delete it. Remem-
ber that you can never permanently erase 
something published on the internet. For example, you could face conse-
quences later in school, college interviews, or job applications.  
  
Be cautious of requests by strangers 
Play it safe and only accept friend requests from your real-world friends. 
Do not agree to meet strangers offline; never give away your phone num-
ber or address.  
 
Be kind 
Remember that online communication does not allow you to tell how oth-
ers feel, as you cannot see their facial expressions or hear their voice. 
Make sure that what you write cannot be misinterpreted. Be respectful of 
others' posts, even if you disagree with them. If you wouldn't say some-
thing to someone's face, don't say it online.   
 
If you are being cyberbullied, reach out 
Tell an adult you trust, such as a parent, teacher, or school counselor, if 
you or anyone you know is being cyberbullied. Do not delete any commu-
nications. Save all screenshots and emails so you can show an adult. Block 
the person harassing you and make copies of all communications if need-
ed.   
 
Avoid overusing social media 
It's easy to get "sucked in" on social media and spend much more time 
than you intended to on it. But when people spend a lot of time on social 
media, they are at a higher risk of experiencing negative consequences, 
such as disrupted sleep and what researchers call "Facebook depression" 
- low self-esteem associated with comparing self with others who are 
thought to be "better off." Spend quality time offline as well. Setting a 
timer or a time limit on your phone's settings for social media apps can be 
helpful.  



 





MCA Parents—Mark your Calander 

February 15, 2024 

6:00 to 8:00 pm 

Twitter/ X: @M6_12Collegiate  
Website: www.browardschools.com/Millennium 



High school and middle school SGA and friends         
competed at the Wacky Olympics. The middle school 
team came in second place. The Wacky Olympics is a 
fundraiser where schools pay money to participate, and 
all the money gets donated to the Special Olympics. The students competed 
against 16 other Broward County schools in a day filled with "wacky" games.  

If you would like to participate in something like this,     
Monarch High School will have a dodgeball 
tournament on February 3rd.  

For more information, contact Ms. Santos   

Wacky Olympics 

ADOPT A STAR 
I wanted to express my wholehearted 
gratitude to all the teachers, clubs, and 
students who donated items, money, or 
their time. We provided gifts to nine    

families, including             
approximately 30 peo-
ple. None of this could 
have been possible 
without all your efforts.  

Ms. Santos   



MCA WINTER CONCERT 





STEAM/CODING/SECME CLUB 









VILS Coach Corner  
Hello again, MCA STAR families! 

My name is Mr. Galit, and I am the VILS Coach. I 

am responsible for carrying out the vision and ob-

jectives of the Verizon Innovative Learning 

Schools (VILS) initiative. 

I hope you’re having a wonderful school year so 

far. In this month’s Coach Corner, I’d like to emphasize some basic 

guidelines and share a new initiative and a great new parent resource 

with you. 

First, I would like to remind you of a few critical guidelines and expec-

tations your child(ren) must follow.   

The iPad is for educational purposes only, and usage is monitored.   

Your child(ren) must bring their iPad to school fully charged daily.   

While transitioning between classes, your child should carry the iPad in 

their backpack or the VILS bag provided by Verizon. 

Second, as part of the VILS initiative, all students must complete a Digi-

tal Citizenship curriculum. Digital Citizenship assignments are being de-

livered this year through your child’s math class. The curriculum as-

signments are delivered through Canvas and are due approximately 

every two weeks.   

Lastly, we have a new resource to help parents manage their child’s 

school-issued iPad called Jamf Parent. If you want to take advantage of 

this free app-based service, please follow the link below to the Getting 

Started Guide (you’ll need to copy/paste the link). 

https://tinyurl.com/millcoll 





Library Book Tasting Increases Appetite for Reading  

Ms. Johnson’s 7th grade language arts classes recently vis-
ited the library for a book tasting with Mrs. Dolhon, the 
librarian. To their delight, the students were able to ex-
plore various titles, sampling new books that they might 
not have noticed in the past. As part of the activity, stu-
dents were placed in groups, each given a “book menu”. 
This menu allowed each student to “taste” 
four different books by reading each for 
five minutes. Using their “menu,” students 
critiqued certain aspects of each book, like 
its cover and description, deciding wheth-
er they would like to read it and providing 
a brief response. Holiday music set the 
mood while the students quietly read, and 
to wrap up the activity, students ate candy 
canes and collaborated with their group to 
choose a winning book. It was clear that these 
titles piqued their interest as they discussed 
them with each other. Many students were 
thrilled to check out one of the books to read 
over winter break, and with that, the book 
tasting was a great success.   

MCA MEDIA CENTER 



We are pleased to announce that the FortifyFL app is 
LIVE. Now, any student, educator, parent, or member of 
the public can report school safety concerns directly to 
law enforcement and school administrators anonymously 
and easily through the FortifyFL app or 
www.getfortifyfl.com.  
 
The app, available for download on Apple and Android mobile devices, is critical to 

ensuring all Florida schools are safe environments where students and educators 

can experience and share the joy of learning without fear. We hope you will be-

come familiar with this tool and help us spread the word about it to our students 

and their families.  

SaferWatch Program  

District Information for our STAR Parents and Students  

If you See Something, Send 
Something with SaferWatch. 
The SaferWatch App gives   
students, parents, teachers, visitors, and staff in Broward County Public 
Schools a direct line to communicate seamlessly with local law enforce-
ment and Broward County Public Schools. 

https://www.saferwatchapp.com/broward-schools/ 

Follow Millennium Collegiate Academy  
Twitter/ X: @M6_12Collegiate  

Facebook: Millennium 6-12 Collegiate Academy  

Website: www.browardschools.com/Millennium 



All printed materials other than stationery will have the following statement as per policy 4001.1: The 

School Board of Broward County, Florida, prohibits any policy or procedure which results in discrimina-

tion on the basis of age, color, disability, gender identity, gender expression, genetic information, marital 

status, national origin, race, religion, sex, or sexual orientation. The School Board also provides equal ac-

cess to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. Individuals who wish to file a discrimination 

and/or harassment complaint may call the Director, Equal Educational Opportunities/ADA Compliance 

Department & District’s Equity Coordinator/Title IX Coordinator at 754-321-2150 or Teletype Machine 

(TTY) 754-321-2158.  

Americans with Disabilities Act Amendments Act of 2008 (ADAAA) Any notice inviting parents, employees, 

students, or the public to apply for vacancies, register for classes, or attend functions, meetings, confer-

ences, training or any other District or school-based event, must include the following statement: Individ-

uals with disabilities requesting accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act Amendments 

Act of 2008, (ADAAA) may call Equal Educational Opportunities/ADA Compliance Department at 754-321-

2150 or Teletype Machine (TTY) 754-321-2158  

Official Non-Discrimination and Reasonable Accommodation 
Statements  

The School Board of Broward County, Florida  

 

Lori Alhadeff, Chairperson  

Debra Hixon, Vice Chairperson  

 

Torey Alston  

Brenda Fam, Esq  

Daniel P. Foganholi  

Dr. Jeff Holness  

Sarah Leonardi  

Nora Rupert  

Dr. Allen Zeman  

Dr. Peter B. Licata, Superintendent of Schools  

The Nation’s Largest Fully Accredited School System The School Board of 
Broward County, Florida prohibits any policy or procedure that     results in dis-
crimination on the basis of age, color, disability, gender, national origin, marital 

status, race, religion, or sexual orientation. 


